
From: Mike Hebert <mikehebert@pmhebert.com> 
Date: November 7, 2015 at 4:37:29 PM CST 
To: <bc-Austin.Kaplan@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: lobby reform 

Dear Mr. Kaplan, 
 
Please fully support the amendments to the City’s lobbying ordinance proposed by Council 
Member Pool. One of the prime reasons for the distrust among our citizenry of our City 
management and staff is the perception and reality of too much back-door influence by 
profiteers. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mike Hebert 
 


